Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to challenge the housing figures in the local plan for the “PREFERRED DEVELOPMENT
OPTION" as highlighted in the Warrington Guardian.

I am making a formal representation as part of the consultation process.

I understand that the towns calculated housing needs are now estimated as 5,000 lower than first
thought, this means that the call for housing can be met by the available brownfield land without
need to destroy Warrington greenbelt.

I ask that you give this matter great consideration before you destroy it forever.

Yours faithfully






